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Dear Mayor and Council of Prince George:

     RE: Harmony House Rezoning—Zelkwas Avenue

We write to express our support of Trinity United Church’s request
that 606 Zelkwas Avenue be rezoned to allow it to be developed
for Phoenix Transition Society’s Harmony Home Programs. Harmony
Home is known for its valued assistance to mothers and pregnant
women in Prince George.

We understand that this building will be designed and constructed to
enhance or to “fit into” that neighbourhood.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Joan L. Speckeen, M.Ed.
Rev. Dr. Frederick J. Speckeen, Ph.D

2700 Hammond Avenue
Prince George, BC, V2M  1A5

250-564-3389
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